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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Grasshoppers. 

Grasshoppers Dragonflies 

86% 82% 
 

Keystage 1 attendance class winner this week is Yellow class. 

Yellow Pink Orange Blue 

97% 85% 94% 92% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates                                     

First Day of Autumn 2 Term – Monday 1st November  

Children In Need – We will be supporting this National Charity on Friday 19th Nov. 

 

Welly Walkathon – Sponsored Event 
We had a wonderful Welly Walk on Wednesday, even though we got a little wet from the drizzly 

British weather, most children completed the full ten laps of our field.  

Sponsor forms and money have been coming in and all money raised will be spent on either activities to 

enhance the children’s learning or resources for the outside areas.  

If you still have your sponsor forms and money at home you can still bring them in after half term. 

Just hand them to staff in the classes in a named envelope or bring them straight to the office. We 

will let you know how much has been raised after the October break. 

Thank you for all your support. 

 Parents’ Meeting - Week commencing 8/11/21 
Due to the rise in Covid-19 cases recently we are looking to hold our parent meetings by telephone 

again this year. Class Teachers will let you know through class dojo when appointments will be 

available. Please note these are progress meetings so if you have a worry or concern that will take 

longer to discuss please make a separate appointment to see the Teacher. 

 
Black History Month 
Year 1 and 2 children have finished this month by presenting their learning in a special assembly today. 

The children proudly spoke about their learning and shared songs and poems they had learnt. Well 

done to all the classes for confidently sharing your knowledge. 

Toy donations 
If any of you are clearing out toys in anticipation of a visit from Santa please consider donating them 

to school. We always appreciate donations of toys that could be used in the classrooms, for outside or 

rainy day play. Construction toys, cars, dressing up clothes etc. would all be greatly received.  

 

Clubs 
Please remember if your child has a place in a club next term, to pay the money to the school office in 

advance. 


